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Banner Draping Ceremony 

On Tuesday, May 17, 2016, at 10 a.m., there will be a small ceremony in front of Jack Evans 

Headquarters where White Rock Partnership Chairman David Pittman, Safer Dallas President 

Gary Griffith, and East Dallas Neighborhood Residents & Businesses will drape the “We support 

Our Dallas Police Officers” banner that was presented to Chief David O. Brown on Tuesday, 

May 10, 2016.   

 

The banners were originally presented to Chief David O. Brown and draped at all seven patrol 

stations. The banners represent an overwhelming support and appreciation by neighborhoods and 

businesses throughout the city of Dallas who recognize the commitment and dedication 

demonstrated daily by the sworn and non-sworn members of the department.  

 

The media is invited to attend the ceremony.  For more information, please contact the Police 

Media Relations Office at (214) 671-4065. 
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